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Contact Us

Phone: 714.953.1232
Fax: 714.973.6314
Email:
Wealthmanagers@earthlink.net

 

We are in receipt of the notice of Public Hearth for the 27.3 square miles in
Central Orange County.

We realize and support some reasonable development and redevelopment.

However, this proposal far exceeds a reasonable amount of development.

The 17,575 new housing units alone will bring in thousands and thousands of
more vehicles into the area on a daily basis.  Our current streets and roads are
strained now.

We implore you to at least consider reducing the number of housing units.

Thank you.
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